
Letter: Heavenly serves Bread
& Broth dinner
To the community,

Partnering with Bread & Broth at their June 6 dinner, Heavenly
Mountain Resort was the Adopt A Day sponsor for the evening’s
meal.

Thanks  to  Heavenly’s  $250  donation  and  the  help  of  the
outstanding sponsor crew from Heavenly’s marketing team, B&B
prepared and served a much needed meal to folks who struggle
with hunger and are very grateful for the nourishment and
kindness they receive at every meal.

“We are so thankful to give back to our neighbors,” wrote
Michelle  Beall,  Heavenly’s  hospitality/marketing  member  and
the sponsor crew team leader.  “Tahoe has given us so much and
we are grateful for the opportunity to give back and meet so
many wonderful people.”

Joining Bealle in helping at Heavenly’s sponsorship dinner
were Julie Requarth, senior marketing coordinator; Don Evan,
marketing  manager;  and  Chris  Brune,  online  marketing
specialist.

B&B has been easing hunger in our community for over 26 years
with the support of generous donor and volunteers who are
committed  to  helping  others.  B&B  would  like  to  thank  and
acknowledge  Heavenly  Mountain  Resort  for  their  continuing
partnership and the tremendous number of hours that Heavenly
team members have donated to helping at B&B’s Monday evening
meals. B&B couldn’t have had better neighbors to work side by
side with to help their fellow community members.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth
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